SDHS BAND BOOSTER MEETING AGENDA

OCTOBER 1, 2012 WWW.SDHSBAND.ORG

Thank you to all who are assisting with papering the stadium seats, clean up after the games, and getting water to the stadium for the band. We still need your help for the upcoming games.

Your contribution is GREATLY appreciated!

Upcoming events:

- October 12-Varsity Football Game @SDHS
- October 19-Dinner for the band @ Dallas Bay Baptist (see below for details)
- October 19- Varsity Football Game @SDHS
- October 19-Senior recognition night @SDHS. Band, cheerleader and football seniors will be recognized. Families of seniors are encouraged to attend and be recognized with the seniors. See Melissa Tiffin for more information.
- October 20-Mid-South Marching Invitational, Austin Peay State University, Clarksville, TN
- October 27-Peach State Marching Festival, Rome GA.
- November 3-Souther States Championships, Finley Stadium, Chattanooga, TN (see 2nd page for details)

Dallas Bay Baptist Church is sponsoring a dinner for our band members at the MET (youth building) at 3:45pm on October 19th before the game. Please see Anne Hendrix with any questions about this event.

Notes from our Concessions Chair-Jeannie Suttle:

- Thank you to all who sent drinks/food for the alumni refreshments, and a great big thanks to all who came for homecoming concessions-they did an AMAZING job!
- The following sections have a turn to work the concession during the October 12th game: *Color Guard and Drum Majors*.
- The following sections have a turn to work the concession during the October 19th game: *Flutes and Percussion/Pit.*

Fundraiser Info-

Eric Majors/Coleen Pruitt:

• Gold Rush Fundraiser-tonight and tomorrow night 5:30pm until 8:30pm.

Demaris Scarpelli:

- ROXO wristbands. Visit the SDHS ROXO site at: https://www.getroxo.com/index.php/@soddydaisyhs-band
- Enjoy the City Coupon Books & SD Spirit Candle/Auntie Anne's Pretzel money and/or coupon books are due tomorrow Oct 2nd. You may turn those in tonight.

Anne and Tim Hendrix:

- Results for the All Green Recycling of Soddy Daisy Fundraiser held September 29th. Sam Hall:
 - Christmas Wreath Sale Kickoff
 - We will need a few volunteers to assist on pickup days.

Ieannie Suttle:

- Taste of Christmas and Craft Bazaar to be held December 1st.
- She is looking for vendors and recipe contributors.

Notes from the Treasurer (Carisa Gasaway)-

- Remember Fair Share payments are coming up on October 15th.
- Next Australia payment is due October 15th.
- Notes to remember...If you work Finley and sell programs, I will not post the monies to the student accounts until I receive a check. This can take a few weeks after you have worked.

Majors' Minutes

Southern States Marching Band Championships

Finley Stadium-UTC
Chattanooga, TN
November 3, 2012
Co-hosted by US Bands and the SDHS Band Boosters

We have a great opportunity to not only participate in the Southern States Championships but also to co-host the event with US Bands. This event is our largest single general fund fundraiser of the year. In one day, we can fund a significant portion of the monies it takes to operate a band program of this size and magnitude. With the participation of our entire booster organization, we can make this event a success.

The SDHS Band Boosters have co-hosted this event in the past with great success. There are a number of changes this year from years past as our co-hosts have had some reorganization and management shifts. The organization we are now working with is US Bands (USSBA was the name of the previous organization).

As co-hosts of this event, we must provide volunteers in a number of areas. Since it is an all day event, many of the positions will work in shifts so no one has to be in a position for the entire day.

Our most immediate need is for a chairperson to coordinate the event. Please see Mr. Majors or me tonight if you can fill this need.

Other volunteers are needed in areas including, but not limited to:

- Ticket Sales
- Program Sales
- Merchandise Sales
- Airgram Sales
- Transportation of adjudicators and event staff
- Parking

Mike Creasman has already posted positions for parking that day. Please note that this is a general fund fundraiser, and monies earned from this event will benefit the organization and not individual student accounts. We still have a number of other fundraising endeavors planned in the coming months to benefit the student accounts.

We will be sending out emails and phone tree messages with more information as the date draws closer. Please plan to participate in this worthwhile competition. Together we can make it happen!